

Congratulations!

It is with great pleasure that we congratulate you on your acceptance into Honorable Agricultural & Magical University or HAMU. Your application was impressive, and we are excited to welcome you to our esteemed institution.

You will have the opportunity to learn from some of the most renowned witches and wizards, and to engage in hands-on research and experimentation in our state-of-the-art magical facilities. From the cultivation of magical herbs and the care of magical creatures, to the development of innovative magical technologies, you will gain a comprehensive understanding of the diverse ways in which magic and agriculture intersect.

At HAMU, we are committed to fostering a supportive and inclusive community that values diversity, equity, and inclusion. We believe that every student has something unique to contribute to our collective learning experience, and we look forward to seeing what you will bring to the table.

Please take some time to review the materials included in your acceptance package, and be sure to follow the instructions for confirming your enrollment. We are confident that you will thrive at HAMU, and we cannot wait to welcome you to campus.

Sincerely,

Admissions Office